
CHIEF OF NAVAL AIR TRAINING

27 May 1977

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I would like to personally extend a cordial invitation to
you to attend a Military Affairs Breakfast on Friday,
10 June 1977 at 7:00.

The guest speaker for this occasion will be Admiral James L.
Holloway III, Chief of Naval Operations, now in his third
year as the highest ranking officer in the Navy. Admiral
Holloway brings with him over 34 years experience as a naval
officer. As an Ensign he participated in the last major
engagement between two surface fleets while aboard the USS
BENNION (DD-662). He is also the first nuclear-power trained
officer to rise to the Navy's top uniformed position. I am
certain you will enjoy and profit from hearing him speak on
issues of interest to all of us here in Corpus Christi.

The breakfast will be held in the Enlisted Dining Hall,
Building 1260 on Avenue E, Naval Air Station, Corpus Christi.
A fee of eighty cents will be charged for the breakfast.

I look forward to seeing you on June 10th.

It would be greatly appreciated if you would notify my
Public Affairs Office (telephone 939-3666) by June 7th of
your intentions.

Most sincerely,

6 )24+14
B. H. SHEPHERD
Rear Admiral, U. S. Navy

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


